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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute to HB 3167 creates the Accessibility of Government Services 

Task Force. The task force is to have 11 members, who are to be appointed by September 1, 

2024. The purpose of the task force is to study, evaluate, and make recommendations regarding 

strategies to improve the accessibility and customer service of state agencies and the additional 

services to be offered by Service Oklahoma. The task force is required to submit a report of its 

findings and recommendations to the Governor and legislative leadership by December 1, 2024.  

 

Prepared By: Keana Swadley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

In its current form, HB3167 creates the Accessibility of Government Services Task Force. The 

task force would exist to evaluate and improve the accessibility and customer service of state 

agencies and the additional services offered by Service Oklahoma. The eleven members of the 

task force are to be appointed by September 1, 2024, and the task force is required to submit a 

report of its findings to the Governor and legislative leadership by December 1, 2024.  

 

This measure is not expected to impact state revenue or state appropriations.  

 

Prepared By: Zach Penrod 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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